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Network Rail Safety Bulletin 
 

Suspension from use  
SRS Road Rail Vehicles fitted with MEWP modules 
 
For the attention of; Project managers, Principal Contractors, site supervisors, 
Machine & Crane Controllers, OTP operators and In Possession Plant Operators 
(Network Rail Licence holders) and OTP owners. 
 

Background: 
Following a recent incident in Sweden when the telescopic boom on a SRS MEWP module 
failed during routine OLE works, it is necessary to suspend from use all SRS Road Rail 
Vehicles that are fitted with MEWP modules.  
                            

 
Action Required: 
SRS Road Rail Vehicles that are fitted with MEWP modules are not to be used until 
they have undergone a statutory inspection and the results of these inspections 
have been verified by Network Rail. 
 
The details of all vehicles affected by this bulletin have been placed on Network 
Rail’s ‘Do Not Use List’ on Safety Central.  
 
http://www.safety.networkrail.co.uk/On-site-Solutions/OTP-Safety/OTP-do-not-use-list 

 
Issued by: Jim Allenden, Professional Head of Plant & T+RS james.allenden@networkrail.co.uk 
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